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It’s a bird...
It’s a plane...

The BCA2 is well underway. 
Make your pledge and be a 

part of history today!

It Takes A Village

BYHA & BCAC 
Team Goal

$4,700,000

DID
KNOwyou

IT’S TOURNAMENT TIME!

$2,973,500

Prior to the BCA, BYHA had a very difficult time filling tournaments. Even 
when it was only a 4 or 6 team event. BYHA routinely gave free tournament 

registration to entice teams to come. Thanks to the efforts by BYHA since then 
the tournaments are almost always full with many being 16 team tournaments.

The Islanders & Blue Ox tournaments held this 
August & September respectively, along with the 
Northern Minnesota Hockey Camp generously 

donated over $20,000 to the BCA2.

The Skate-A-Thon brought in over $13,000 for the 2nd rink!

BCA & BYHA are in the beginning planning stages to host
a late-season tournament next March.

It’s the new dehumidifier 
being installed in the 

second rink.

Donations are being accepted for the final phase of construction now. for questions or pledges please contact:
Dale Thompson, BCAC President 218.556.9311 dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com or Courtney Aitken-Gifford 218.368.1367

FEATURED DONORS:

And guess what?!
It purrs like a kitten.

bemidjiyouthhockey.org

https://cdn4.sportngin.com/attachments/document/52d3-1712565/Pledge_Form.pdf
https://bemidjiyouthhockey.sportngin.com/page/show/836354-bca
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/5369827-bca-news#_ga=2.92849501.1723256436.1574816486-1962080670.1566482039
mailto:dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com

